
 

 

NEWSLETTER 09 SEPTEMBER 2016 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Telephone 01304 206847 Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk  

 

Week 2 
 

Mon 12th Sept 
3pm: Meet the 
Teacher KS1 
 

Tues 13th Sept 
3-4pm 
E-Bluey Club  
 

Wed 14th Sept 
PHOTOS 
3pm: Meet the 
Teachers KS2 
3-4:15pm  
H5 Gym Club 1 
4:30-5:30pm  
H5 Gym Club 2 
 

Thurs 15th Sept 
3-4:15pm  
Y4-6 Dance 
Club 
 

Fri 16th Sept 
2:30pm 
Celebration 
Assembly 
 

Week 3 
Mon 19th Sept 
3-4pm 
Y4-6 Football 
Club 
 

Tues 20th Sept 
3-4pm 
E-Bluey Club  
 

Wed 21st Sept 
3-4:15pm  
H5 Gym Club 1 
4:30-5:30pm  
H5 Gym Club 2 
 

Thurs 22nd Sept 
3-4:15pm 
KS2 Dance Club 
3-4:30pm 
H5 Football 
Club 
 
Fri 23rd Sept 
2:30pm 
Celebration 
Assembly 

 

You can order your school uniform online from Tesco or School Trends using their websites, please see links below: 

www.tesco.com/ues or www.schooltrends.co.uk  Please ensure that you register before ordering. 

 

OUR SUPERSTARS!  Congratulations!  
 

Our superstars this week are: From Term 6: Darcey B, 

Rhaisa, James, Harvey & Delisha.   
From Term 1: Barez, Samuel, & Jason HS. 

 Well done! 

Chatterbox  
Community 

This week OWLS 
have chosen the 

chatterbox subject:   
“Which Paralympian inspires 

you and why?”  
 

Let’s get chatting!! 

One of our mum’s has started a Facebook group for parents of    

children in Guston Primary School. If you would like to join the 

group please search for “Parents of Guston School” and send a    

request to join the group.  We will be updating the page with as 

much info as we can regarding activities at school and also posting the weekly newsletter on the page as 

well. Please note this is an unofficial page and is not run or monitored by the school.  It is not a forum 

to replace appointments with the Headteacher.  To quote the group administator:  “It is run by parents 

for parents to hopefully help each other out with information”. 

Welcome Back! 
On behalf of everyone at Guston, I hope you all had a fantastic summer holiday, 

enjoyed the sunshine and are fully rested, ready for another fun filled year at 
school. 

Term 1 has already begun well, we have had lots of new faces join us so welcome 
to all of them.  We must give a special mention to lovely Squirrels who have  

started ‘big school’ for the first time! I know Mrs Powell and her team are thrilled 
with their new class.   

Mrs Day 

Staff Development Days  
Please note that the school’s staff development 

days are as follows:  
20th and 21st October 2016 

3rd January 2017 
20th February 2017 

The school will be closed on these dates.   

Meet the Teacher 

Please see diary dates overleaf for “meet 

the teacher” sessions next week.   

This gives parents the opportunity to 

meet their child’s teacher and talk 

through expectations and routines 

for the year ahead.  

INDIVIDUAL PHOTOS 

By Tempest Photography 

Wednesday  

14th September 
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